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Clarification on G12 (New 7 Series) Delivery Stop 
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March 25, 2016  
 
Clarification on the current delivery stop and recall underway for some affected G12 
(new 7-series) vehicles. This is UNRELATED to the Takata airbag recall; please read 
and share with your center team.  
 
Colleagues,  

A delivery stop and recall are underway for some affected G12 (new 7 Series) vehicles. This is UNRELATED to the 
Takata airbag recall (DCS message B65 04 16). 

The voluntary safety recall for specific G12 models is for airbag ECU (Electronic Control Unit) replacement (DCS 
message B65 11 16). 

Takata-related recall information will continue to be shared via DCS bulletins and centrally housed on BMW Dealer 
Direct, with alerts going out (as one just did) when new information is available. 
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